
My name is Kloe DelRae Rife, and I will be attending Virginia Tech in the fall. 
I plan to major in Environmental Resources Management.  

I have served as an officer of many organizations throughout school, including I have served as an officer of many organizations throughout school, including 
serving as President of the Ridgeview High School Beta Club, FFA, National 
Honor Society, Key Club, and the Senior Class of 2020.  I also served as the 
Virginia State Beta Vice President, Appalachian Area FFA Sentinel, and Dicken-
son County 4-H Historian.

I am excited to have the opportunity to continue my education, and I am 
incredibly grateful to have received the Buster Bynum Educational Scholarship!


